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Saltash Town Council awards £59,069 to support young people in Saltash 
 

Saltash Town Council recognises the increased need for detached professional youth 
work in Saltash. Due to this demand the Town Council continue their commitment to the 
youth of the town and the organisations that provide vital services to them. 
 
Following a successful tendering process Livewire and The Core have each been awarded 
£29,534.50 for the financial year 2024-25. 
 
From the left Councillor Julia Peggs, Charlotte Carpenter from The Core, Councillor Rachel 
Bullock, Councillor Matt Griffiths and Andy Rance from Livewire. 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
The services from The Core and The Livewire Youth Project are to include 30 in total 
detached youth work sessions (detached youth work to include actively seeking to 
identify and provide support to young people away from formal settings who are not 
engaging with youth services) and the participation of these organisations in the Saltash 
Team for Youth. 
 
The funding will be released quarterly and both organisations will send reports to the 
Town Council Policy and Finance Committee on each of these occasions.  These reports 
will include detailed information concerning expenditure and outcomes in connection 
with the essential work they are delivering to the young people of Saltash. 
 
The Chairman of Saltash Town Council, Councillor Julia Peggs said “I have seen the 
amazing work that both organisations deliver in the town and thank them for the service 
they provide. I am delighted that the Town Council can continue to support them and the 
young people in Saltash”.  
 
Charlotte Carpenter, Youth Work Coordinator/Centre Manager said “The Core would like 
to say a big thank you for the generous donation from Saltash Town Council, which is 
enabling us to continue to offer young people with a safe space to meet, take part in 
activities and access professional youth workers”. 
 
Andy Rance, Youth Work Coordinator for the Livewire Youth Music Project said “Livewire 
is delighted and extremely grateful for the funding from Saltash Town Council to support 
our work with local young people”. 
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